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http://raw.rutgers.edu/8fraud

The New Jersey Chapter of Association of Certified Fraud Examiners is co-sponsoring a Fraud Conference with the
Rutgers Business School. This event offers a unique forum to discuss emerging issues in the area of Fraud with
experts and an outstanding opportunity to earn reasonable CPE credits in today’s economic times. The event will
be held on January 29, 2014 at the Rutgers Business School located at One Washington Park, Room 226, Newark,
New Jersey, 07102, from 8:00 am to 4:30 pm.

Attendees will receive eight (8) CPE credits for the Conference. : ( 6 Auditing + 2 Ethics )
NASBA Sponsor Identification #116231

The cost for the event is as follows:

$150 for ACFE /ISACA/AGA members with a minimum of 48 hours advanced reservation.
$175 for ACFE/ISACA/AGA members with no prior reservation.

$175 for non-ACFE/ISACA/AGA members with a minimum of 48 hours advanced reservation.
$200 for non-ACFE/ISACA/AGA members with no prior reservation.

All checks will be collected at the door and should be made payable to “Rutgers-The State University”. No credit
cards will be accepted. To make a reservation, email the attached registration form to Professor Karl Dahlberg,
Rutgers Business School, Department of Accounting & Information Systems, at Dahlberg@andromeda.rutgers.edu

Refund policy: 100% refund if cancelled at least 48 hours prior to the event
Complaint resolution: complaints will be resolved by the Rutgers Accounting Research Center

Intended audience: CPAs, Fraud Examiners, professionals with an interest in ethics, fraud and computer
systems.

The program consists of professionally qualified speakers presenting updated information in the following
areas:

e Professional ethics

e Money laundering

e Computer crime

e Corporate governance

Delivery method: group live
Program level: update
No prerequisites or advance preparation required

Rutgers Business School is registered with the National Association of State Boards of Accountancy (NASBA)
as a sponsor of continuing professional education on the National Registry of CPE Sponsors. State boards of
accountancy have final authority on the acceptance of individual courses for CPE credit. Complaints regarding
registered sponsors may be submitted to the National Registry of CPE Sponsors through this website:

www.learningmarket.org.
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